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I am writing to support the Concerned Citizens Group that’s trying to do something about this
horrendous problem
 
we are having with the no Income People that are invading our City .
 

Its Aug.17th and last night we had a large ornamental Deer stolen out of our front yard, its been in
our front yard for 15 years.
 
It meant something to us, it was ours , who would even want it.
 
We live on  Connaught Hill and about a month ago some unwanted guests partying in the bushes
Almost burned it down.
All Council Members have   got to come up with some sort of plan  to do something about the 
horrendous problem ,
You have got to stop feeling sorry for them and start supporting the Tax Payers that are paying your
wages  and paying the
TAXES to keep this City going , Stop turning a blind eye to this problem and do something about it ,
before our City is destroyed
People and Business are being robbed , this can not go on.
 
Please pass my letter on to all Council Members and to Bylaw Services.
 
                                                                               Helen Robertson   
 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows
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